
The City of Cambridge Community Development Department does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The Department will provide auxiliary aids 
and services, written materials in alternative formats, and reasonable modifications in policies and procedures to persons with disabilities upon request.

Councillor Ken Reeves and the Red Ribbon Commission 
 invite you to share your ideas and thoughts on

CENTRAL SQUARE

Please join us for an evening of conversation. 

Hear about the work of the Red Ribbon Commission  
on the Delights and Concerns of Central Square. 

Be part of the planning as the City begins the Central 
Square phase of the Kendall/Central Planning Study.

Thursday, June 9, 2011 at 5:30pm 
St. Paul AME Church 

The Christian Life Center, 85 Bishop Allen Drive

Join us for dinner at 5:30pm.

For more information please contact Rona Holmes at 617-349-4637 or  
by email at rholmes@cambridgema.gov.


